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Montana 

 

The Wholesale Drug Distributor license is acceptable for dispensing DME until the Montana Board of Pharmacy 

implements the new DME license.   

 

 

 

 
Disclaimer: This licensure directory is only a guide. The various state boards or regulating agencies have the 

final determination as to what license is or is not required. It is the supplier’s responsibility to ensure they are in 

compliance with all state and federal laws and regulations. 
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